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Help sought identifying Rulo burglary suspect 
(KNZA)--The Richardson County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s help in
identifying a suspect in a Rulo burglary.

The sheriff’s office says a burglary occurred at Wild Bill’s Restaurant and Bar  in
the early morning hours on Saturday.

Surveillance video from the bar shows one man inside, but the sheriff’s office
believes two people are involved.

It is unknown what was taken from the bar.

Anybody who may recognize the man on the video is asked to call the Richardson
County Sheriff’s Office at 402-245-2479.
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